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October 2024 

Dear Pastor and Church Family: 

Our Last Furlough Update 

     Since our last letter, we have been in Texas, Oklahoma, and Kansas for conferences.  We thank the Lord for the 
opportunities to report back to supporting churches and to present the ministry the Lord has given us to some new 
churches.  In every church, we found church families who were excited about missions and hearing from the missionaries  
and who were looking forward to how the Lord would work in hearts.  It is an encouragement to us to see that wherever 
we find God’s people, we find a people excited about the things of God.  We thank the Lord for the spirit of each of these 
church families that sought the Lord’s will in their commitment to missions for the coming year.  We rejoice with the one 
young lady who accepted the Lord as her Savior during one conference in Texas.  We pray that she will continue to allow 
the Lord to work in her life as He desires to form her into His image.    

     The end of October brings an end to this last series of missions conferences.  Our last scheduled meeting is the first 
Sunday in November.  While we have just two more meetings left on furlough, we continue to ask the Lord to allow us to 
be a help and an encouragement to the churches where we will minister.  We have enjoyed being back in our home country 
and the time spent with family as well as the opportunity to travel this beautiful country and share what the Lord has been 
doing in Kenya.  It has been refreshing for my family and I to recharge a bit during our travels.  We now look ahead to our 
return to Kenya. 

Kenya in View 

     With just 19 days until we board a plane bound for Kenya, we have much work ahead of us.  In September, we sent one 
shipment to Kenya, and we plan to send one more small shipment of last-minute items for personal and ministry use.  Next, 
we will begin packing our bags for our November 13th departure.  Already, we have begun making plans for a 3-day meeting 
for the youth at Karen Baptist Church which will be held the week before Christmas.  One church recently purchased for us 
a game that I know the youth in Kenya will enjoy playing during some of the activity time that week.  While we are still here 
in the states, our thoughts, prayers, and preparations are directed toward Kenya.  Please pray with us as our family 
transitions back to Kenya.  Lord willing, my next letter will be sent from Kenya.  

 

Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support!                            

Billy, Crystal, and Hudson Coley 


